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September 20, 2021 

 

Dear Residential Providers, 

 

On September 29, 2020, Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network (DWIHN) issued a letter 

allowing providers 90 days to submit claims related to the implementation of the H2015/T2027 

mandated by the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS). 

 

DWIHN has continued this practice for a year and we’ve made great strides to improve the process 

in an effort to address the challenges of the transition.  Therefore, effective October 1, 2021, 

providers will be held to the contractual term of 60 days to submit claims for service dates October 

1, 2021 and thereafter.   Providers will continue to have 90 days to submit claims for services dates 

through fiscal year ended September 30, 2021.   

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience and we look forward to a productive year.  

 

Sincerely,  

Eric Doeh  

Chief Executive Officer 

 

cc:  Stacie Durant 

Manny Singla 

Melissa Moody  

Shirley Hirsch 

 Deabra Hardrick-Crump 
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